Starting from March 1, 2020 “Uzbekistan Airways” temporarily suspends regular
flights to Seoul in connection with the coronavirus outbreak in South Korea and in
order to prevent the spread of this virus in Uzbekistan.

Passengers departing from Seoul by flight HY514 on 29 February will be sent on
arrival to a temporary accommodation point. In this regard, please do not meet
them at “Tashkent” airport.

In addition, we would like to inform that in cooperation with the Ministry of Health of
Uzbekistan, enhanced security measures have been introduced on all flights of the
airline, including sanitary and quarantine measures and medical and sanitary control
of persons crossing the state border of Uzbekistan.

With regard to the stay of passengers at a temporary accommodation facility, please
contact the headquarters of the Agency for Sanitary and Epidemiological Well-being
under the Ministry of Health at 71 276 49 66.
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